
                                                                                                                                                         

 
 
 

 
Upcoming Important Information/Dates 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 

Each week we celebrate the two classes with the best attendance for that week – one from EYFS/KS1 and one from KS2. 
CONGRATULATIONS to RF and 1W (with 99%) and to 4GF (with 100%) for their great attendance this week. These classes will 
receive our ‘Attendance Bears’ to look after for the week.  

Well done to the following classes for their excellent punctuality (least amount of lates). CONGRATULATIONS to 2S (with  1  late) 
and to 3J (with 0 lates) this week. These classes will receive our ‘Early Birds’ to look after for the week.  

Year 6 SATs Week and Year 6 Breakfast Club 

SATs Week - Good Luck Year 6! Please ensure your children get plenty of rest this weekend so they are ready for their SATs next 

week. They’ve worked so hard all year and we are really proud of each and every one of them 😊 If your child is attending the FREE 
Breakfast Club, please ensure they arrive by 8:10am, If they are not attending Breakfast Club, please ensure they arrive promptly at 
8:40am. Please encourage your child to come along to the Year 6 Breakfast Club from Monday to Thursday, to have a healthy start 
to the day, quash any last minute nerves and mix with their friends. 

1M Class Assembly 

This will take place at 9:15am on Friday 17th May - Parents/Carers, please join us as 1M share some of their learning with you. 

3L Woodcroft Visit - Tuesday 14th May 

3L will be visiting Woodcroft Wildspace on the morning of Tuesday 14th May. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for 
this outdoor activity, with sunscreen applied/a hat if it is hot and comfortable shoes which may get muddy. 

Arbor 

Parents can enable ‘Push Notifications’ when installing the Parent App on your phone, which means you’ll be notified when you’ve 
been sent a new in-app message (whether you’re logged in or not). For more info, see below: 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360002598038-Parents-not-receiving-push-notifications  

Highfield Hikers 

On Friday 17th May, 19 Highfield Staff will be taking part in The Nightingale’s Night Hike. The Night Hike is THE event of the year. 1 
in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer in their lifetime, which means if not already, we will all be touched by Cancer. It’s a 
staggering statistic and we want to support The Nightingale in making sure they are there for everyone, providing vital and free 
support. If you are able, we would be really grateful if you could please sponsor us using the below link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/team/highfield A huge thank you to everyone who has supported us so far. 

WRM Digital Tools 

To access these tools you will need to visit https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/digital-tools and enter the three word code for this 
week: cub-cod-hum 

Wishing you all a lovely sunny  weekend, 

Mrs Morton and Mrs Calder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 



 
 



 
 


